
FC100. THE HELIX

With reference to the Minute of the Special Meeting held on 23 January 2012
(Paragraph  FC81  and  FC85  refers),  there  was  submitted  Report  (circulated)  dated  5
March 2012 by the Chief Executive (a) summarising the progress made in dissolving
the Helix Trust  and the assumption of the services previously delivered by the Trust
and the Helix Futures Trust by Falkirk Council and the Falkirk Community Trust, and
(b) highlighting Helix Project workstreams.

NOTED the progress made in relation to the Helix governance transition
programme.

AGREED to receive a future report on concluding matters at the next appropriate
meeting after the election recess.


